
 
 
 

CAMPUS ALERT 
Monday, January 23, 2012 

  
  
El Camino College Police were informed on January 20, 2012 that an incident occurred 
at El Camino College Compton Center on a walkway near the Math Building at about 
10:20 a.m. on Thursday, October 20, 2011. A male suspect reportedly approached a 
female pedestrian and put both his arms around her from behind and made some 
sexual comments to her. The victim was unable to move, then the suspect released her 
and she walked away. 
 
The suspect is described as an African-American male adult with a scar on his face. 
  
Anyone with information regarding this incident, or to report suspicious activity, please 
contact El Camino College Police at 310-660-3100. 
  
El Camino College Police would like to remind the campus community to be vigilant 
about safety – in all situations and locations. Police advise everyone to walk in a group 
or at least with one other person at night, use the campus shuttle service, and to put 
away distracting items such as music listening devices and cell phones. 
  
  
Important Safety Reminders 

• Have keys in hand before walking to your car  
• Always be aware of your surroundings – remember the use of electronic music 

listening devices and cell phones may significantly distract you  
• Don’t walk alone – use the buddy system  
• In an emergency, contact campus police by calling 911 from any pay phone on 

campus; or by calling 310-660-3100 from a cell phone  
• Night students and faculty are encouraged to park in the same general area as 

other faculty or students with night classes in their building; this provides the 
opportunity for a group of students and faculty to walk to their cars after dark  

• Immediately report any suspicious activity to campus police 
  

BE AWARE!  BE SAFE! 


